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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300125667 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

MAEIL YOOUP CHUSHIKHOSA 
6-8F., SAMHWAN BUILDING, 98-5, WONNI-DONG, CHONGNO-KU, SEOUL, KOREA. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

32 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

11-12-2003 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

26-11-2013 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 29 
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meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, dried and cooked fruits and 
vegetables; jellies, jams, compotes; eggs, milk and milk products; edible oils and fats 
powder. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 32 
beers; mineral and aerated water and other non-alcoholic drinks; fruit drink and fruit 
juices; syrups and other preparations for making beverages. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300136025 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

ROHM AND HAAS COMPANY 
100 INDEPENDENCE MALL WEST, PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA, 19106-2399, 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

1 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

02-01-2004 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

27-12-2013 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
cleaning, polishing, abrasive and stripping preparations; scouring liquids and powders; 
corrosion inhibitors, thickeners. 
 
類別 Class 7 
polishing pads for polishing machines; machines for treating chemicals and solutions. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 1 
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chemicals for use in the manufacture of a wide variety of goods; adhesives for general 
industrial use. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300167247 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY 
1 RIVER ROAD, SCHENECTADY, NEW YORK, UNITED STATES OF AMERICA. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WILKINSON & GRIST 
6TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, CHATER ROAD, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

1, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12, 35, 36, 42, 44, 45 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

28-02-2004 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

16-12-2013 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 8 
hair curling irons (hand-held electric); hair curling brushes (hand-held electric); 
hair curlers electrically heated; accessories and component parts of all the foregoing; 
all included in Class 8. 
 
類別 Class 17 
rubber, gutta-percha, gum, asbestos, mica and goods made from these materials and not 
included in other classes; plastics in extruded form for use in manufacture and 
industry; packing, stopping and insulating materials; flexible pipes, not of metal; 
semi-processed plastic substances; artificial, synthetic and thermoplastics resins 
(semi-finished products); waterproofing, weatherproofing and weather resistance 
materials, soundproofing materials; insulators; insulators for electric mains; 
insulating paints and varnishes; dielectrics (insulators); adhesive sealant; sealant 
and caulking compounds and materials; silicone rubber sealants; silicone liquid 
elastomers; silicone rubber compositions; synthetic rubber, raw or semi worked rubber; 
liquid rubber; all included in Class 17. 
 
類別 Class 37 
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oil and gas pipeline inspection, maintenance and repair services; drilling and pumping 
of oil and gas; drilling for crude oil; oil well casing, tubing and drill pipe 
installation; rental of oil and gas well drilling tools; building construction; repair; 
installation services, repair (including repair information), maintenance, overhaul and 
installation including remote monitoring and diagnostic assistance of machinery, motors, 
engines, turbines, generators, compressors, machine tools, airplanes, locomotives, 
reactors, all types of electrical instruments, equipment, supplies, apparatus, 
installations and accessories, factory automation and control instruments, equipment, 
accessories and installations, factory, building, commercial, industrial and 
construction machines and equipment, electric and gas cooking, heating, refrigerating, 
washing, drying, air conditioning and ventilating appliances, apparatus and 
installations, consumer electronic products; electric lighting apparatus and 
installations, office, factory and industrial machinery and equipment, construction 
machinery and equipment, computers, computer hardware and peripheral devices, medical 
and dental equipment and accessories, railway wagons and containers, telecommunication 
equipment and accessories; services rendered in the rebuilding and overhaul of engines, 
motors, turbines, compressors, locomotives, machines and machinery; leasing and rental 
of construction and building equipment; leasing, repair, maintenance, overhaul and 
installation services for gas and steam turbine power plants and for all types of power 
generation, transmission and/or distribution plants and facilities; consultancy, 
advisory and information services relating to all the foregoing services; all included 
in Class 37. 
 
類別 Class 38 
telecommunication services, television and radio broadcasting services by all means 
including cable and satellite; electronic mail and facsimile services; telephone 
communication services including cellular, wireless and satellite; communications by 
computer terminals; communications by fiber optic networks; computer aided recording, 
storage and transmission of sound, messages, images, data and documents; satellite and 
cable telecommunication and transmission services; providing information about 
telecommunications; rental of telecommunication and transmission equipment; internet 
and intranet communication services; providing telecommunication gateway services; 
providing telecommunication connections and services via global computer networks; 
providing multiple-user access to global computer information networks for the transfer 
and dissemination of a wide range of information; consultancy, advisory and information 
services relating to all the foregoing services; computer bulletin board services; all 
included in Class 38. 
 
類別 Class 39 
transmission of oil or gas through pipelines; transport and leasing services; packaging 
and storage of goods; travel arrangement services; leasing and rental of vehicles, 
automobiles, boats, railway wagons and containers, trucks, trailers and flatbeds; 
leasing of aircraft; leasing of cargo and shipping containers (land, marine, air and 
railroad) including refrigerated containers; freight, transport and shipping brokerage 
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services; operating leases of vehicles; cargo handling and unloading; freight 
forwarding; storage and delivery of goods; railway transport; warehousing and rental of 
warehouses; providing storage and transportation information; electricity distribution 
and transmission services including the management and operation of power distribution 
and transmission plants and facilities; consultancy, advisory and information services 
relating to all the foregoing services; all included Class 39. 
 
類別 Class 43 
services for providing food and drink; temporary accommodations; leasing and rental of 
electrical illumination fixtures, apparatus, installations and accessories; leasing and 
rental of mobile and modular buildings; rental of transportable buildings; consultancy, 
advisory and information services relating to all the forgoing services; all included 
in Class 43. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 1 
silicone additives and intermediates for use in coatings; chemicals and chemical 
products for all types of water treatment and processing systems; chemicals and 
chemical products for use in the recovery, refining and processing of petroleum and gas; 
chemicals and chemical products for the use in the plastics finishing industries, 
chemicals used in industry, science and photography, as well as in agriculture, 
horticulture and forestry; unprocessed artificial, synthetic and thermoplastic resins; 
unprocessed plastics; manures; fire extinguishing compositions; tempering and soldering 
preparations; chemical substances for preserving foodstuffs; tanning substances; 
adhesives used in industry; emulsifiers; silicones; moderating materials for nuclear 
reactors; fuel for atomic piles; nuclear fuel rods; isotopes for industrial purposes; 
all included in Class 1. 
 
類別 Class 7 
machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land vehicles); machine 
coupling and transmission components (except for land vehicles); agricultural 
implements; other than hand-operated; incubators for eggs; machinery; aeronantical and 
aeroplane engines; centrifuges (machines); compressors (machines); compressors for 
refrigerators; condensers (steam) parts of machines; condensing installations; control 
mechanisms for machines, engines or motors; conversion apparatus; cranes; current 
generators; dressing (apparatus for); drill chucks; drilling bits; drilling heads; tool 
blanks and inserts, manufactured mesh diamonds (parts of machines); filtering machines; 
fuel conversion apparatus for internal combustion engines; jet engines other than for 
land vehicles; motors and engines for boats; dishwashers; drying machines; dynamos; 
garbage and waste disposals; generators of electricity; heat exchangers (parts of 
machines); motors, electric, other than for land vehicles; turbines other than for land 
vehicles; propulsion mechanisms other than for land vehicles; pumps (machines); pumps 
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(parts of machines and engines); valves; starters for motors and engines; robots; 
turbines (hydraulic); turbocompressors; textile machines, machines for washing and/or 
drying laundry; waste compacting machines; waste disposers (machines); fuel conversion 
devices for the production of electricity; machines for domestic and household use; 
electric and power operated coffee grinders for domestic and commercial use; electric 
mixing machines; electric blenders for household purposes; bread-making machines; 
vacuum cleaners; vacuum cleaner attachments and hoses; electric machines and apparatus 
for cleaning; electric machines and apparatus for carpet shampooing; cleaning 
appliances utilizing steam; electric can-openers; electric food processors; food 
preparation machines; electric knives; electric food grinders and slicers; electric ice 
crushers; juice makers and juice extractors; food dehydrators; automatic vending 
machines; fuel dispensing pumps for service stations; fuel pumps (self-regulating); 
galvanising apparatus; accessories and component parts of all the foregoing; all 
included Class 7. 
 
類別 Class 9 
scientific, nautical, surveying, electric, photographic, cinematographic, optical, 
weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of 
sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated 
and credit card-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines; data 
processing equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus; apparatus, 
instruments, accessories and components for the transformation, conversion, 
transmission, distribution, control and utilization of electricity; including but not 
limited to: acoustic conduits; acoustic couplers; actuators; alarms; alarm and 
monitoring systems; altimeters; amplifiers, receivers and tuners; anodes; anti-
interference devices (electricity); armatures (electricity); audio and/or video tape 
and disc recorders and players; batteries; battery chargers; blank (non-prerecorded) 
audio, video and/or digital cassettes, tapes and discs; compact discs and DVD's; pre-
recorded audio, video and/or digital cassettes, tapes and discs; branch boxes 
(electricity); busways; cables, electric; calibration instruments; camcorders; cameras; 
capacitors; cassette players; cathodes; cell switches (electricity); central processing 
units; circuit breakers; circuit closers; circuit interrupters; circuit boards 
(electrical and printed); circuits (electrical, integrated and printed); clock radios; 
coils, electric; commutators; comparators; computers; computer interface boards; 
computer software; computer programs; computer programs including interactive 
multimedia; computer memories; computer operating programs; computer peripheral devices; 
computer disk drives; laptop computers; computer automation systems; computer 
information and control systems; condensers; conduits; conduits; connections for 
electric lines; contacts, electric; contacts, electric of precious metal; contactors; 
control and protection panels (electricity); converters; couplers [data processing 
equipment]; current limiters; current rectifiers; cycoltrons; data carriers; data 
processing apparatus; digital satellite systems; dimmers (regulators); dimmers 
(electric light); distribution boards (electricity); distribution boxes (electricity); 
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distribution consoles (electricity); diodes; display panels; dynamometers; electric 
apparatus for commutation; electric and computerized installations for the remote 
control of industrial operations; electric accumulators; electric plugs and wires; 
electric collectors, conductors, connections, connectors, controllers, couplings, 
inductors, limiters and power supplies; electronic agendas; electronic transistors; 
material for electricity mains [wires, cables]; electro-dynamic apparatus for the 
remote control of signals and for the remote control of railway points; electromagnetic 
coils; electronic pens [visual display units]; magnetic encoders; exposure meters; fuel 
cells; fiber optics and fiber optic cables; flashing lights [luminous signals]; 
frequency meters; fuses; glavanometers; guges; heat regulating apparatus; high-
frequency apparatus; igniting apparatus; electric, for igniting at a distance and 
remotely; indicators [electricity]; integrated circuit cards [smart cards]; 
intercommunication apparatus; inverters; junction boxes (electricity); junction sleeves 
for electric cables; lasers not for medical use; light conducting filaments; light 
switches; lighting arresters; lightning conductors [rods]; LEDs; LED signals; 
loudspeakers; magnets; meters; modems; pressure indicators; pressure measuring 
apparatus; power management controls systems (electricity); phonographs; programmable 
logic controllers; push buttons; radar apparatus; radios; railway traffic safety 
appliances; regulating apparatus (electric); refractors; remote control apparatus; 
relays; resistances, electric; rheostats; satellite broadcast antennas, receivers and 
decoders; scanners; semi-conductors; signaling panels, luminous or mechanical; signals, 
luminous or mechanical; signs, luminous; sockets (plugs and other contacts, electric 
connections); smoke detectors; solenoids; stereo receivers; switchboards; switchboxes; 
switches; switchgears; tachometers; telephone transmitters and transmitting sets; 
telephones; telephone answering devices; televisions; television antennas; terminal 
blocks; testing apparatus not for medical purposes; terminals [electricity]; 
thermostats; timers; transformers; transmitters of electronic signals; tubes (electric 
discharge); video cameras and recorders; wire connectors (electricity); wires of metal 
alloys (fuse wire); x-ray producing apparatus and installations, not for medical 
purposes; x-ray tubes, not for medical purposes; electric domestic and household 
apparatus and instruments; irons for clothes (electric, steam, travel); electric 
lighted make-up mirrors; accessories and component parts of all the foregoing; plants, 
systems and installations for the generation, transmission and distribution of 
electricity; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 10 
surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments, artificial limbs; 
eyes and teeth; orthopedic articles; suture materials; medical diagnostic imaging 
apparatus including but not limited to x-ray and radiological apparatus, x-ray tubes 
and accessories, computer tomography apparatus, magnetic resonance imaging and 
spectroscopic apparatus, ultrasonic medical apparatus, nuclear medical apparatus, 
positron emission tomography apparatus, radiation therapy apparatus, medical 
interventional apparatus and medical diagnostic imaging, therapy and interventional 
accessories, fetal pulse and vital signs monitors; bone densitometers; magnetic 
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gradient coils used in magnetic resonance imaging; massage instruments and apparatus 
for home and personal use; sound therapy and aroma therapy instruments and apparatus 
for home and personal use; including accessories and component parts of all the 
foregoing; massage instruments and apparatus for home and personal use; sound therapy 
and aroma therapy instruments and apparatus for home and personal use; all included in 
Class 10. 
 
類別 Class 11 
apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, 
ventilating, water supply and sanitary purposes; including but not limited to electric 
light bulbs; luminescent, incandescent and fluorescent lighting lamps and tubes; lamps 
and lights for vehicles; luminaires; electric lighting fixtures, fittings, apparatus, 
systems and installations, their parts and accessories; electric discharge lamps; 
electric lights for Christmas trees; ultra-violet ray lamps, not for medical purposes; 
air conditioners; clothes dryers; dehumidifiers; humidifiers; freezers; refrigerators; 
heating elements; electric hot plates and cooking rings; gas and electric stoves and 
apparatus for cooking; gas and electric and ovens and cooktops; microwave ovens; 
ventilation hoods and ventilating systems; refrigerating apparatus, machines, 
appliances and installations; water heaters; water filtering, purification and/or 
softening systems, apparatus and installations; steam and gas turbines, generators and 
installations; cooling appliances, installations and machines; cooling installations 
for liquids; distillation apparatus and columns; heat exchangers (not parts of 
machines); heating apparatus and installations; nuclear reactors; boiling water 
reactors, light water reactors; installations for processing nuclear fuel and nuclear 
moderating material; domestic and household electric and gas cooking appliances; coffee 
makers and percolators and tea makers and their component parts such as permanent 
filters; toasters; toaster ovens; cookers and steamers (for cooking purposes); electric 
and gas grills for cooking purposes; sandwich makers (cooking appliance); fryers; 
frypans; deep fryers; skillets; griddles; food/rice steamers; woks; popcorn makers; 
rotisserie ovens; hot air ovens (electric cooking appliances); roasters and roasting 
apparatus; ovens, other than for experimental purposes; ice cream makers (electric and 
non-electric); waffle irons (electric); kettles (electric); hair dryers (electric); hot 
air hair brushes (electric); including accessories and component parts of all the 
foregoing; cup and bottle warmer apparatus; all included in Class 11. 
 
類別 Class 12 
vehicles and apparatus for locomotion by land, air, or water including but not limited 
to aeronautical apparatus, machines and appliances; motors, engines and gearing for 
land vehicles and water vessels; motors, electric, for land vehicles; driving motors 
for land vehicles; propulsion mechanisms for land vehicles and water vessels; turbines 
for land vehicles; jet engines for land vehicles; traction engines; locomotives; 
aeroplanes and aircraft; space vehicles; including accessories and component parts of 
all the foregoing; all included in Class 12. 
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類別 Class 35 
services in advertising, business management, business operation, business 
administration and office functions; business, consultation, management, planning and 
supervision; business acquisition and merger consultation; business management and 
organization consultancy; bartering and trading of goods for others; inventory control 
services; organization of exhibitions and trade fairs for commercial or advertising 
purposes; economic forecasting; import-export agencies; providing trade information and 
consultation; marketing research; updating and dissemination of advertising matter and 
materials; management assistance (commercial and industrial); business operations for 
others; business reorganization consulting services; business appraisals; auditing 
services; location of freight cars or vehicles by computers and global tracking network 
systems; vehicle fleet business management services; sales promotion for others; rental 
of office machinery and equipment; computerized data base management services, 
compilation and systemization of information into computer databases; internet, 
intranet and/or extranet based electronic retail and wholesale commerce and business 
services; computerised management information system services; direct mail advertising; 
business management and operation of medical and dental facilities; business management 
and operation of gas and steam turbine power plants and facilities; business management 
and operation of power generation, power transmission and/or power distribution plants 
and facilities; consultancy, advisory and information services relating to all the 
foregoing services; sale and administration of repair and maintenance service contracts; 
all included in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 36 
insurance, financial affairs, monetary affairs, real estate affairs, accident, annuity, 
automobile, fire, life, health, medical, marine, merchandise protection, gap, personal, 
property, pet, long-term care, travel, payment protection insurance and reinsurance 
policies and underwriting services, including consultancy and information services 
relating thereof, claims administration services and processing services for all the 
foregoing; actuarial services; acquisition financing; asset based funding; asset based 
and private label financing services; banking services (savings, mortgage, commercial, 
consumer); brokerage services (business, commodities, futures, customs, insurance, 
investment, real estate, mortgage, mutual funds, stocks, bonds, securities, yachts, 
automated securities); capital investments; credit, debit, charge, bank, corporate, 
business and store card services; commercial equipment financial electronic fund 
transfers; financial information, analysis and consultation services; financial 
clearing services; financial evaluation (insurance, banking, real estate); financial 
management services; financial planning services; financing loans; financing services 
(commercial, consumer, inventory, financial assurance); fund investments; hire-purchase 
financing; issuance of credit, debit, charge, banks, corporate, business and store 
cards; installment loans; investment services; joint venture financing; lease-purchase 
financing and loans; leasing of real estate; lending against security; money exchanging; 
mutual funds; private equity and debt investment; real estate loan financing services; 
real estate appraisal; real estate management; retirement payment services; term loan 
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financing; warranty and surety services; loan services; credit services; development 
and structuring of financial services operations and financing products; insurance and 
insurance agency services; insurance claims administration; financial loyalty schemes; 
leasing and rental of mobile and modular buildings; consultancy, advisory and 
information services relating to all the foregoing services; all included in Class 36. 
 
類別 Class 42 
engineering services, technical consultation and research services in the oil and gas 
industries; oil and gas exploration services; geophysical exploration for the oil and 
gas industries; analysis of oil and gas fields; oil and gas prospecting; oil and gas 
well testing; scientific and technological services and research and design relating 
thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design and development of computer 
hardware and software; scientific and industrial research; research, consultation and 
advisory services relating to engineering, design and development problems encountered 
by utility, industrial, manufacturing and commercial companies, governments and 
individuals; computer programming services; duplication of computer programs; computer 
software design and analysis services; computer consultation services; maintenance and 
updating of computer software and computer systems; installation of computer software; 
computer system design and computer network analysis and design services; computer 
access, leasing and time sharing services; computer information storage and retrieval 
services; consultancy in the field of computer hardware; recovery of computer data; 
conversion of data or documents from physical to electronic media; data conversion of 
computer programs and data [not physical conversion]; leasing and rental of computers 
and computer software; providing integrated technology management solutions via desktop 
services and network integration; creating, designing, implementing and maintaining web 
sites and web pages for others; providing computer search engines for obtaining data on 
a global computer network; hosting computer sites [web sites]; scientific, chemical, 
industrial, technical and engineering consultation research services; technical 
research and technical project studies; quality control; research and development for 
others; consultation in environment protection; consultancy, advisory and information 
services relating to all the foregoing services; all included in Class 42. 
 
類別 Class 44 
medical services; veterinary services; hygienic and beauty care for human beings or 
animals; agriculture, horticulture and forestry services; leasing and rental of medical 
and dental equipment and accessories; management and operation of medical and dental 
facilities; consultancy, advisory and information services relating to all the 
foregoing services; all included in Class 44. 
 
類別 Class 45 
intellectual property consultancy and licensing of intellectual property; copyright 
management; consultancy, advisory and information services relating to all the 
foregoing services; all included in Class 45. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300396955 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

GRUPO BIMBO S.A.B. DE C.V. 
PROLONGACIÓN PASEO DE LA REFORMA NO. 1000, COLONIA PEÑA BLANCA 
SANTA FE, DELEGACIÓN ALVARO OBREGÓN, C.P. 01210 MÉXICO, 
DISTRITO FEDERAL, MEXICO. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

ELLA CHEONG (HONG KONG) LIMITED 
5001 HOPEWELL CENTRE, 183 QUEEN'S ROAD EAST, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

2, 5, 29, 30, 31, 32, 35, 43 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

04-04-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

07-02-2012 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 5 
Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; sanitary preparations for medical purposes; 
dietetic substances adapted for medical use; all the aforementioned goods not including 
cough and throat drops and lozenges, pastilles, breath fresheners, herbal teas, herbal 
instant teas, herbal cough syrups, herbal supplements, food supplements, dietary 
supplements, lozenges, drops; food for babies; plasters, materials for dressings; 
material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; preparations for destroying 
vermin; fungicides, herbicides. 
 
類別 Class 30 
Coffee; tea, but not including herbal teas and herbal instant teas; cocoa, sugar, rice, 
tapioca, sago, artificial coffee; flour and preparations made from cereals, bread, 
pastry, candies mainly made of chocolate, namely pralines, filled and unfilled bars of 
chocolate, chocolate covered marshmallows in the form of lollipops, ices; honey, 
treacle; yeast, baking-powder; salt, mustard; vinegar, sauces (condiments); spices; ice. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 2 
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Paints, varnishes, lacquers; preservatives against rust and against deterioration of 
wood; colorants, mordants; raw natural resins; metals in foil and powder form for 
painters, decorators, printers and artists 
 
類別 Class 5 
cough and throat drops and lozenges, pastilles, breath fresheners, herbal teas, herbal 
instant teas, herbal cough syrups, herbal supplements, food supplements, dietary 
supplements, lozenges, drops. 
 
類別 Class 29 
Meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, dried and cooked fruits and 
vegetables; jellies, jams, compotes; eggs, milk and milk products; edible oils and fats 
 
類別 Class 30 
herbal teas and herbal instant teas; confectionery except candies mainly made of 
chocolate, namely pralines, filled and unfilled bars of chocolate, chocolate covered 
marshmallows in the form of lollipops. 
 
類別 Class 31 
Agricultural, horticultural and forestry products and grains not included in other 
classes; live animals; fresh fruits and vegetables; seeds, natural plants and flowers; 
foodstuffs for animals; malt 
 
類別 Class 32 
Beers; mineral and aerated waters and other non-alcoholic drinks; fruit drinks and 
fruit juices; syrups and other preparations for making beverages 
 
類別 Class 35 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office functions 
 
類別 Class 43 
Services for providing food and drink; temporary accommodation 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300397198 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  

GRUPO BIMBO S.A.B. DE C.V. 
PROLONGACIÓN PASEO DE LA REFORMA NO. 1000, COLONIA PEÑA BLANCA 
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Owner's Name, 
Address: 

SANTA FE, DELEGACIÓN ALVARO OBREGÓN, C.P. 01210 MÉXICO, DISTRITO 
FEDERAL, MEXICO. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

ELLA CHEONG (HONG KONG) LIMITED 
5001 HOPEWELL CENTRE, 183 QUEEN'S ROAD EAST, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

2, 5, 29, 30, 31, 32, 35, 43 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

04-04-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

07-02-2012 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 5 
Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; sanitary preparations for medical purposes; 
dietetic substances adapted for medical use; all the aforementioned goods not including 
cough and throat drops and lozenges, pastilles, breath fresheners, herbal teas, herbal 
instant teas, herbal cough syrups, herbal supplements, food supplements, dietary 
supplements, lozenges, drops; food for babies; plasters, materials for dressings; 
material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; preparations for destroying 
vermin; fungicides, herbicides. 
 
類別 Class 30 
Coffee; tea, but not including herbal teas and herbal instant teas; cocoa, sugar, rice, 
tapioca, sago, artificial coffee; flour and preparations made from cereals, bread, 
pastry, candies mainly made of chocolate, namely pralines, filled and unfilled bars of 
chocolate, chocolate covered marshmallows in the form of lollipops, ices; honey, 
treacle; yeast, baking-powder; salt, mustard; vinegar, sauces (condiments); spices; ice. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 2 
Paints, varnishes, lacquers; preservatives against rust and against deterioration of 
wood; colorants, mordants; raw natural resins; metals in foil and powder form for 
painters, decorators, printers and artists 
 
類別 Class 5 
cough and throat drops and lozenges, pastilles, breath fresheners, herbal teas, herbal 
instant teas, herbal cough syrups, herbal supplements, food supplements, dietary 
supplements, lozenges, drops. 
 
類別 Class 29 
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Meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, dried and cooked fruits and 
vegetables; jellies, jams, compotes; eggs, milk and milk products; edible oils and fats 
 
類別 Class 30 
herbal teas and herbal instant teas; confectionery except candies mainly made of 
chocolate, namely pralines, filled and unfilled bars of chocolate, chocolate covered 
marshmallows in the form of lollipops. 
 
類別 Class 31 
Agricultural, horticultural and forestry products and grains not included in other 
classes; live animals; fresh fruits and vegetables; seeds, natural plants and flowers; 
foodstuffs for animals; malt 
 
類別 Class 32 
Beers; mineral and aerated waters and other non-alcoholic drinks; fruit drinks and 
fruit juices; syrups and other preparations for making beverages 
 
類別 Class 35 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office functions 
 
類別 Class 43 
Services for providing food and drink; temporary accommodation 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300481671 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

TRUPER HERRAMIENTAS, S.A. DE C.V. 
PARQUE INDUSTRIAL NO. 1, JILOTEPEC, 54520, ESTADO DE MEXICO, MEXICO.

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 HOPEWELL CENTRE, 183 QUEEN'S ROAD EAST, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

21 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

22-08-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

14-01-2014 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 21 
Household or kitchen containers (not of precious metal or coated therewith); glassware, 
porcelain and earthenware not included in other classes. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 21 
Combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes); brush making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steel wool; unworked or semi worked glass (except glass used in 
building). 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
301752705 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Cambridge Silicon Radio Limited 
Unit 400, Cambridge Science Park, Milton Road, Cambridge, CB4 0WH, 
UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

02-11-2010 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-04-2013 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
loudspeakers, subwoofers, computer speakers, headphone or speakers docks as stand-alone 
items 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
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類別 Class 9 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; semiconductor components, integrated circuits, semiconductor 
chips, semiconductor chip sets, circuit board assemblies, computer components, 
electronic components; all the aforesaid goods being for communications; control 
software, interface software and communications software; semiconductor component 
layouts in electronic form; telecommunications apparatus, instruments, equipment and 
installations; computers, computer peripherals, electrical and electronic apparatus and 
instruments, computer networking and computer configuration systems, all being for use 
with telecommunications apparatus, instruments and equipment; telecommunications 
multiplexes, networks, and switchboards; modems; telephones; telephone aerials and 
aerial installation components; telephone receivers and recorders; parts and fittings 
for all the aforesaid goods; navigation and location apparatus and instruments; 
electronic and computer apparatus and instruments for determining precise geographical 
locations of aircraft, marine vessels, land vehicles, human beings and animals; 
electronic and computer apparatus and instruments for surveying, mapping, tracking and 
navigation, including marine, aviation, land vehicle and human being and animal 
tracking and navigation; location sensors, software, receivers and transmitters; 
location systems software and hardware; parts and components for the aforesaid goods; 
data carriers pre-recorded with software as aforesaid; computer hardware and software 
for use in global positioning and wireless navigation and satellite communications; 
computer software for improving voice signal quality and the intelligibility of speech 
content used in voice interface systems, command and control systems, radio intercom 
systems, microphone systems, wireless communications systems and telecommunications 
systems; microphone systems comprising a microphone unit and digital signal processors; 
excluding loudspeakers, subwoofers, computer speakers, headphone or speakers docks as 
stand-alone items. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
301752714 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 

Cambridge Silicon Radio Limited 
Unit 400, Cambridge Science Park, Milton Road, Cambridge, CB4 0WH, 
UNITED KINGDOM 
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Address: 
[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

02-11-2010 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-04-2013 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
loudspeakers, subwoofers, computer speakers, headphone or speakers docks as stand-alone 
items 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; semiconductor components, integrated circuits, semiconductor 
chips, semiconductor chip sets, circuit board assemblies, computer components, 
electronic components; all the aforesaid goods being for communications; control 
software, interface software and communications software; semiconductor component 
layouts in electronic form; telecommunications apparatus, instruments, equipment and 
installations; computers, computer peripherals, electrical and electronic apparatus and 
instruments, computer networking and computer configuration systems, all being for use 
with telecommunications apparatus, instruments and equipment; telecommunications 
multiplexes, networks, and switchboards; modems; telephones; telephone aerials and 
aerial installation components; telephone receivers and recorders; parts and fittings 
for all the aforesaid goods; navigation and location apparatus and instruments; 
electronic and computer apparatus and instruments for determining precise geographical 
locations of aircraft, marine vessels, land vehicles, human beings and animals; 
electronic and computer apparatus and instruments for surveying, mapping, tracking and 
navigation, including marine, aviation, land vehicle and human being and animal 
tracking and navigation; location sensors, software, receivers and transmitters; 
location systems software and hardware; parts and components for the aforesaid goods; 
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data carriers pre-recorded with software as aforesaid; computer hardware and software 
for use in global positioning and wireless navigation and satellite communications; 
computer software for improving voice signal quality and the intelligibility of speech 
content used in voice interface systems, command and control systems, radio intercom 
systems, microphone systems, wireless communications systems and telecommunications 
systems; microphone systems comprising a microphone unit and digital signal processors; 
excluding loudspeakers, subwoofers, computer speakers, headphone or speakers docks as 
stand-alone items. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
302164897 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Merck Sharp & Dohme Corp. 
One Merck Drive Whitehouse Station, New Jersey 08889 United States of 
America 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

5, 10 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

20-02-2012 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

06-03-2013 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 5 
Pharmaceutical preparations for the treatment of growth hormone deficiencies 
 
類別 Class 10 
Injectable device for the treatment of growth hormone deficiencies 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 5 
Pharmaceutical preparations supplied in pre-filled injectable devices excluding 
pharmaceutical preparations for the treatment of growth hormone deficiencies. 
 
類別 Class 10 
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Injectable device for medical purposes excluding injectable device for the treatment of 
growth hormone deficiencies. 
 
 

 


